
The following entities, which serve the noted regions, are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association: Western NY:  Highmark Western and 
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MA Medical Policy Update: Corrected I-83 
Bortezomib to Be Published on Dec. 2 
On Oct. 1, 2024, Medicare Advantage (MA) Medical Policy I-83 Bortezomib (Velcade) was 
inadvertently published. The corrected policy will be published on Dec. 2, 2024.  

To view this policy, go to the Provider Resource Center: 

• Hover over Policies & Programs in the main menu.

• Under Medical Policies, click Medical Policy Search.

• Scroll down to Medicare Advantage Policy Search.

• Click Search for MA Medical Policies.

• Type I-83 into the Search Bar.
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